COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Monday, 20 March 2006
Mo 3
Motion:  Councillor Joe Neville

That this committee calls on the Manager to have arranged the erection of wooden bollards at the green area adjacent to Ashgrove as a matter of urgency in view of the frequent illegal vehicular access on to this green site and the consequent burning of cars and will the Manager please note that the proposed landscaping works for the Springfield area will not solve this problem?".

Report:

Following recent discussions with St Marks Residents Association, it has been agreed to erect wooden bollards at a number of locations in Springfield Estate to secure open spaces from unauthorised access by vehicles.  A contractor is currently in the process of being appointed to undertake this work. 
The erection of bollards at Ashgrove Estate, on the side facing the houses, was not included on the original list of works discussed with the Residents Association.  In this regard, it has been agreed to consult with those residents facing the open space before any bollards are erected along the road/open space frontage.   
